
 
CITY OF NEWTON, MASSACHUSETTS

                                        Newton Upper Falls Historic District Commission 
 

*A G E N D A * 
Date: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 
Time: 7:30 p.m. 
Place:  Remote 

 
 
Notice: 
  
Pursuant to Chapter 40C, Section 12, M.G.L., and Section 22-40 (f) (13) of the 
Newton Historic Districts Ordinance, the Metropolitan Area Planning Council will 
hold a virtual hearing on Wednesday June 2, 2021 at 7:30 pm to hear the appeal of 
a decision by the Upper Falls Historic District Commission.  The appeal is of a Denial 
of Certificate of Appropriateness application by the Upper Falls Historic District 
Commission on a private residence at 959 Chestnut Street, Newton. 
  
The hearing will be conducted remotely via Zoom video conference consistent with 
Governor Baker’s Executive Order of March 12, 2020. To provide public access to 
the meeting while limiting the potential for abuse of videoconferencing technology 
(i.e. Zoom Bombing) members of the public may view the proceedings 
at https://www.youtube.com/user/MAPCMetroBoston. 
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By City Clerk at 3:47 pm, May 24, 2021


